
Notice to all clients of Lake Monona Psychotherapy 
and Recovery Center (LMPRC)  
 

Effective 3/16/2020, LMPRC staff will be operating remotely through phone and video 
sessions to protect our clients and staff from the spread of the corona virus by facilitating social 
distancing and reducing exposure. 

Over the next several weeks, we will evaluate the effect of this strategy and update all clients 
as we know more. 

Many insurance companies have lifted restrictions on phone and or video sessions, your 
therapist will discuss this with you soon. 

 

If you need assistance, please do the following: 
 
If this is a life-threatening emergency call 911. 
 
If you need to reach your therapist and don’t have a contact number, their phone numbers are 
listed on the staff pages of our website at lmprc.com. 
 
If you have a billing question, call 608-256-5030 ext. 0 and leave a message, we will be checking 
our voice mail multiple time per day. 
 
For any other questions or concerns that need immediate attention you can reach the clinic 
director, Sally Stevens at 608-698-6353 or our Office Manager, Tina Perry at 608-358-0506. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation during this difficult time. Our website is linked to many 
resources regarding COVID-19 if you need more information. It is essential that we all do 
everything we can to contain this disease. Please protect yourself and family and stay well! 
 
 
 
Sally Stevens LCSW, SAC  
Tina Perry, Executive Director / Office Manager 
Lake Monona Psychotherapy and Recovery Center 
 

http://lmprc.com/

